(Mrs) Tarati Carrington
53 King St

Opotiki

18 September 2005

The Maori Trustee
Gisborne

Tena koe,
Whakapaupakihi Block 5

I have your letter dated 16 September 2005 and insist that, as the
Administrator of Whakapaupakihi 5, you investigate without delay, the
complaints made by Mangatu. Mangatu has the biggest Shareholding.

You must send me a copy of the letter showing how, "Integrated Foods
was advised prior to closing of tenders that their tender would not be
accepted.”

You must examine all tenders that were received and write an opinion.
As the Administrator you would know that "meetings” are not valid
MEETINGS unless properly convened by the Maori Trustee.

Please provide me with copies of the Minutes of all properly convened
Meetings of Whakapaupakihi 5.

Tenders ought to have been submitted to the Maori Trustee and opened
simultaneously in the presence of Responsible Trustees. For the Record,
please explain what actually happened.

I frust that you will deal with this matter urgently.

Yours faithfully,

cc. Mangatu, Mr P Brown



